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Mancetter Neighbourhood Plan 

 
A neighbourhood plan is a new type of plan introduced in the Localism Act. It will be 
the result of a community working together to decide how their local area should 
develop and grow in the future. 
We have analysed the evidence gathered from our first questionnaire in July last 
year. These have been collated and your priorities will now be used to set out the 
Key Issues and the policy Options to address them and an overall Vision for the 
Neighbourhood Plan  
The second newsletter and questionnaire are included with this edition of the 
magazine. We would be pleased if you could spare five minutes to complete and 
return the questionnaire. 
It can be returned to Mancetter Stores or Mancetter Memorial Hall 
Posted to The Parish Clerk, 10 Convent Close, Atherstone CV9 1PW 
Emailed to parishclerk@mancetter.org.uk 
 
Anyone wishing to join the Steering Group for the Neighbourhood Plan will be most 
welcome at the next meeting which will be on Thursday 7th April at 7.30pm in the 
School Room at St Peter’s Church. 
 

Parish Council Precept 
 
The Precept is the way that the Parish Council raises money to cover their expenses 
for the year and is charged through the Council Tax System. 
At the Parish Council meeting in January the Councillors unanimously voted to keep 
the total amount claimed for the precept the same as last year. Due to the way this 
is calculated by the Borough Council it will result in a small increase per household. 
 

Mancetter Cemetery 
 

In order to keep the cemetery tidy any Christmas wreaths and ornamentation still 
on graves and cremation areas at Easter will be removed. 
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